
 

 

A message from Mrs Fisher                                                                                        
From residentials to theme days, in school experiences to parent events, this half term has certainly been 

a busy one. It has been great to see our pupils develop in so many different ways through the experiences 

they have had. When walking around school and visiting classrooms, the thirst for learning is so lovely to 

see and the children have been eager to share their work- I am sure they will be ready for a well-earned 

rest over half term. 

Whilst the dojo scores were extremely close this half terms, the winners were blue team with a fantastic 

6,324 dojos! 

Thank you also for your support as parents and carers. Please take time over half term to recharge in 

readiness for another action-packed half term ahead.  

With best wishes, Mrs Fisher  
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DELAMERE – Y2 

This week saw our Y2 children embark on an 

adventure though the forest of Delamere. They 

built dens, tried their hand at orienteering, 

toasted marshmallows and sang around the 

campfire and completed a habitat walk. The 

experiences they have gained both             

educational and pastoral are great. The 

behaviour displayed by all children was 

exemplary.  

I am sure you will join me in thanking Miss 

Byrne, Miss Upton, Mrs Shawley and Mr 

Rogers who spent time away from their 

families to support the children. 

The children who stayed with us at Seabridge 

also had a fantastic time during their       

experience day. 

  

 

 

ASTRODOME – REC and 

Nursery 

Our Reception and Nursery children got to 

visit space from our very own school hall as 

they entered the planetarium. They had an 

experience that was ’out of this world’ and 

loved every moment of it. 

We are sure that this will support them 

with their knowledge and understanding as 

they move forwards with their classroom-

based learning. 
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Christmas Fayre  - Your support is so valuable. We raised just over £2200 

which is just fabulous. We hope you all had a good time and enjoyed yourselves. 

Well done to everyone who won on the raffle we hope you enjoyed your prizes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VALENTINES 

BINGO –     

Y3 and Y4                                
Thank you for 

supporting this 

event. The children 

had a brilliant 

afternoon, and it 

was great to see the 

healthy competition 

in the race to get a 

line or full house. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

·Thursday 6th March: World Book Day 

· Friday 28th March: Year 1 & Year 2 

Breakfast morning – 9.15am-10.15am 

· Friday 28th March: Reception Assembly 

and Afternoon Tea – 2.00pm 

· Monday 7th April: PTA Easter Disco – 

Year 1 – Year 6 – 6.00pm – 7.00pm 

· Wed - Fri 9th–11th April: Y4 residential 

to Chasewater 

· Thursday 10th April: Reception Easter 

Parade Stay and Play – 2pm – 3pm 

  

 

 

 

Attendance:                         
Today we have handed out attendance 

stickers. We are so proud of all of our 

pupils and understand that at this time of 

year, in particular, children will have colds 

etc. 

Next half term we will continue to drive our    

attendance forward and hope to reach our 

whole school target of 97%. 

  

  

  

 

Parking:                                                          
We have received a number of emails and 

had many a conversation this half term 

around parking at the start and end of the 

day.  

Please can we ask that you think carefully 

about where you leave your car during this 

time, avoiding yellows lines, driveways 

and, where possible, double parking. I am 

sure you are all in agreement that the 

safety of our young people is           

paramount. 

With that in mind, we held an ‘Active 

Travel’ assembly. This supported the 

children in recognising ways that they 

could help the plant and also ease the       

business of our immediate roads around 

school. 

  

  

 

STORYTELLING WEEK 

This was a fabulous week which allowed the children to share a 

number of different texts with children not only in their year group, 

but also across the school.  

Our school community event, where children were invited in to share 

stories with their trusted adults, was lovely to see, whilst the daily 

secret reader for each class brought such a wealth a variety in terms of 

text. 

SPORTS FIXTURES 

We have taken part in a variety of events this half term and each time 

the children have represented our school with their great behaviour 

and unwavering sportsmanship. 

  

 

 

Updates Y1 and Y6 

Year 1 have really enjoyed computing this half term - we have 

used the laptops and the Paint program to create wonderful 

digital art pieces in the styles of Henri Matisse and Piet 

Mondrian. 

Year 6 have really enjoyed unpicking the story of the Selfish 

Giant. What appears on the surface to be a children's fairy tale 

has provided countless opportunities for Year 6 to question, 

infer and form intricate opinions and ideas about setting, 

character and motive. 
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